Welcome Back!

| hope all had a lovely Easter break and enjoyed the much-needed rest. | can’t
believe we are in our final term! We have a very busy term ahead with lots of
exciting opportunities for the children.

As always, please do not hesitate to get in touch should you have any queries. | am
available for quick chat before or after school or you can contact me via email using
our class email address ‘year2@woodstone.leics.sch.uk’.

Miss Robinson

©

PE

This term we will be focusing on Dance in PE. These lessons will be on Monday
afternoons. Children will need their indoor kits for these lessons.
Please ensure all items are clearly labelled.
Children will need to remove their earrings for the lesson - we cannot assist with
this.

Forest School

We are continuing with our Forest School sessions on Wednesday afternoons.
Please ensure children bring a spare change of clothes with them on that day.

Trip to Leicester

Please remember our trip to Leicester to see the mosque and museum on
Wednesday 215t May. Please ensure the children bring a packed lunch on this day.
Children should wear their school uniform with comfortable walking shoes.

Sherwood
As you all know we have our very exciting residential trip to Sherwood on 5t June.
We are all really looking forward to it, if you have any questions please don’t
hesitate to ask.



